
Although on the surface this bill sounds like a good thing, buried within is a requirement for interpreters to be fully vaccinated per the 
CDC schedule. Where there is risk, there must be choice. Medical interpreters are valued and valuable people, and should be 
treated with respect.  It should be their choice whether or not to get a medical procedure. I therefore  urge this bill to be sent back to 
the drawing board. Thank you. 


